The Union Milling Contractors
P.0. Box 620490

Littleton, CO 80162-0490

+1.303.947.3499

23 June 2021

Mr. Dustin Czapla

Environmental Protection Specialist
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

303-866-3567, ext 8188
dustin.czapla@state.co.us

RE: Leadville Mill; M-2021-032, 110(2); Proof of Notice via Leadville Harold

Dear Mr. Czapla,

Please find attached the requested proof of public notice for via the Herold Democrat.

Please contact me for additional information or clarifications. | may be reached by phone at
720-413-5943, smichael@unionmilling.com.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Michael, Manager
Union Milling Contractors, LLC


mailto:dustin.czapla@state.co.us
mailto:smichael@unionmilling.com

PUBLIC NOTICE

CJK Milling Company LLC; 33084 Bergen Mountain Road, Evergreen, CO 80439, 303-563-2128, has
filed an application for a Hard Rock/Metal Mining Limited Impact (110) Reclamation Permit with the
Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board under provisions of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation
Act. The proposed mine is known as the Penn Mine, and is located at or near Section 20, Township 9S,
Range 79W, 6th Prime Meridian.

The proposed date of commencement is September 1, 2021, and the proposed date of completion is
December 31, 2025. The proposed future use of the land is forestry.
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Additional information and tentative decision date may be obtained from the Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, 303-866-3567, or at the Lake
County Clerk and Recorder’s Office, 505 Harrison Ave., Leadville, CO 80461, or the above-named
applicant. A complete copy of the application is available at the above-named County Clerk and
Recorder's Office and at the Division's office.

Comments concerning the application and exhibits must be in writing and must be received by the
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety by 4:00 p.m. on June 21, 2021.

Please note that under the provisions of C.R.S. 34-32-101 et seq., comments related to noise, truck
traffic, hours of operation, visual impacts, effects on property values and other social or economic
concerns are issues not subject to this Office’s jurisdiction. These subjects and similar ones are typically
addressed by local governments rather than the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety or the Mined
Land Reclamation Board.

Published in the Herald Democrat June 10, 2021.
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